
20th May 2025 Newsletter 

St Peter’s Catholic Primary School  
Hinckley  

  House Cup Winners  

St Francis 

Stars of the Week!  

 
Year 6 – Everyone for all their hard work and 
maturity when facing their SATs. 
Year 5 – Vito for super imagination writing his 
own narrative, based on ‘The Firebird’.  
Year 4 – Arlo for wonderful imagination during 
the Varmint topic. 
Year 3 – Raina for fantastic work in history 
about Boudica’s rebellion. 
Year 2 – Orlaith for thoughtful & reflective 
work in RE showing great concentration. 
Year 1 – Rocky for always getting involved in 
class discussions & making great 
contributions. 
FS – Victor for trying hard in his maths tasks. 

There is no Mass this Thursday, Friday’s 
Celebration of the Word will be led by Year 
1.  You are welcome to join us.  

A reminder to order your meals in advance 
on Arbor (including any vegetarian options).  
If you change your mind, please cancel your 
choices or contact the school office to 
cancel for you so that we can minimise food 
wastage.  Thank you. 

School closes this Friday for half-term and 
re-opens on Monday 2nd June.  Wishing you 
all a happy and restful break.  

   

Summer Term Diary Dates - (subject to change) 

23.05.25 – Year 1 Celebration of the Word 

School closes Friday 23rd April and re-opens                            
Monday 2nd June 

05.06.25 – Whole School Mass – Pentecost 

09.06.25 – Living Eggs arriving 

12.06.25 – Area Sports 

12.06.25 – Year 2 Trip to Rosliston 

13.06.25 – Music Celebration of the Word 

13.06.25 – Year 4 trip to Bosworth Battlefield 

17.06.25 – EYFS/Year 1 trip to Conkers 

19.06.25 – KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm (TBC) 

19.06.25 – PTFA AGM 6pm 

20.06.25 – KS2 Sports Day 9.30am (TBC) 

21.06.25 – First Holy Communion 2.30pm 

25.06.25 – Year 6 to Warning Zone 

26.06.25 – Whole School Mass St. Peter & St. Paul 

26.06.25 – PTFA Disco (TBC) 

27.06.25 – Year 2 Celebration of the Word 

27.06.25 – Year 6 Treat Day – Cineworld & Pizza 

01.07.25 – Year 6 Play (TBC) 

04.07.25 – Celebration Assembly 

04.07.25 – School Reports out (not Year 6) 

05.07.25 – Parish Summer Fair 

08.07.25 – Yer 6 Reports out 

10.07.25 – Year 6 Leaver’s Liturgy 

11.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Celebration of the Word 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA AGM 19th June 6pm 

Roles for election:  

Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, 
Publicity Officer, Volunteer Co-ordinator. 

Please see document attached for a 
description of each role.  



                   

 

This week’s ‘Statement To Live By’ …. 

“I know what human dignity means and  show that I respect others.” 

 

 

School Attendance 

St Peter’s School and its Governing Body is committed to improving achievement through attendance and 
monitors the attendance of all its pupils. 

Children must attend school regularly to ensure that the maximum benefit is obtained from the education 
provided. 

Our Whole School Attendance is currently …… 

96.5% 
Punctuality is also very important.  Please remember that Years 1-6 should be lined up in the playground 
ready to come into school at 8.50am.  Foundation Stage pupils should be lined up ready to come in at 
8.45am.  Pupils should be collected promptly at the end of the school day.  

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium 

The school receives funding to help pay for staff to 
support children’s learning as well as resources for 
pupils who receive free school meals and or pupil 
premium.  Pupils who are eligible receive a free hot 
meal, access to free school uniform, free school 
trips and discounted residential trips as well as an 
allowance to spend on after school clubs etc.   
During this cost-of-living crisis we are all 
experiencing, it is important to get access to any 
extra funding you may be entitled to.   

If you think you may be entitled to support, please call 
0116 305 5417 or email 
FreeSchoolmeals@leics.gov.uk.  They will be able 
to tell you over the phone if you are eligible.  

 

Our hardworking PTFA need volunteers to 
continue to function as quite a few members are 
coming up to their final years here.  At the next 
AGM, we will be looking for people to take on the 
following roles:  

Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, Treasure & 100 Club 
Administrator.  

If you are interested, please contact the school 
office in the first instance.  


